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The Project Statement below has been selected by the Safe Skies Oversight Committee and will be the starting 

point for a panel of experts to develop a Request for Proposals (RFP). The RFP is expected to be available in 

early 2019. 

 

Originally published in the 1990s by the FAA, this document has expanded and evolved through various 

iterations at TSA and now resides with Safe Skies as PARAS 0004 Recommended Security Guidelines for 

Airport Planning, Design, and Construction. The aviation security environment, and the technology that 

enables it, continues to evolve at a rapidly increasing pace. Consequently, this document also needs to evolve to 

accommodate the demands of the industry. 

 

The objective of this research is to update this important resource so that it remains useful to the aviation 

community. In addition, the document should be streamlined and modernized to a more practical, user-friendly 

version. 


